From: Alex Quarles

Sent: Friday, September 18, 2015 4:36 PM
To: Jim Bugyis

Cc: Tom Perigo

Subject: Southern Cross Construction

Hi Jim,

[ just wanted you to know that working with Southern Cross on the repairs to our office was great.
Tom was extremely good to work with, considerate, kind and always kept me in the loop. They did a
great job, were very courteous and informative. While I’m not an expert at construction, I’ve worked
with many, building houses of my own and I find thein to be outstanding with their timing and
customer service. Great company.

Just thought you should know.

Have a great weekend,

Alex

Alexandra Onarles
President, CEQ & Trustee
Sarasota Memorial Healthcare Foundation, Inc.

1515 South Osprey Avenue, Suite B-4
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